Stinson, Judy

From: Plassmeyer, Jim

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 3:34 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: - DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Last day for FY 19 payments

Tomorrow (6/25) is the last day that we can approve payments for FY19. We are processing payments as fast as we can.
Please make sure all contract payments that have been returned for corrections are sent back by noon
tomorrow. Otherwise they have to rolled into FY 20.

All changes orders and cancellations must be approved in MOSWIMS by 5:00 on Friday (6/28).

Jim Plassmeyer

Soil & Water Conservation Program
District Assistance Section

Phone 573-751-1741

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey. com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




